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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD)

INITIATIVES PRESENTED BY THE DELEGATION OF SAINT LUCIA TO BE ADDED TO THE PROGRAMMING OF THE DEVELOPMENT COOPERATION FUND 
PROGRAMMATIC FRAMEWORK FOR PROGRAM CYCLE 2014-2017

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Ms. America Bastidas, Advisor for Multilateral Affairs of the Ministry of Economy, Planning, and Development of the Dominican Republic, has the honor of requesting the approval of the Management Board of the initiatives presented by the Delegation of Saint Lucia to be added to the Programmatic framework of the Development Cooperation Fund (DCF/OAS) for the program cycle 2014-2017.


As delegations may recall, the Management Board in its meeting of April 27, 2015 decided “To request the Technical Cooperation Section of SEDI to move further in the final formulation of outstanding national initiatives by the delegations of Saint Lucia, Guyana, and Venezuela so that they can be considered by the Board before May 11, 2015 through an electronic consultation.” (Decision No.2, AICD/JD/DE-100/15 English - Español).  Considering that the Technical Secretariat of the DCF/OAS received the proposal presented by the Delegation of Saint Lucia within the deadlines established in the Decision, the Chair is pleased to submit for consideration of the members of the Management Board, the proposal presented by said delegation, included in document AICD/JD/Doc.152/15 Add. 1  -  English (available in original language only)
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, no later than June 23, 2015.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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